Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Megan Coy, District IV Program Advisor
August 2017 Report

On-Site Assistance – 2 high schools
	Program Visits:

· Edinburg High School
· Heritage High School
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations 
· 2nd/3rd Ag Teacher Conference in Sherman, IL
· Manteno Chapter Officer Training

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions 
· Section 16 IAVAT Fall Meeting in Sullivan
· Section 18 IAVAT Fall Meeting in Shiloh

· Section 19 IAVAT Fall Meeting in Ramsey

· Section 20 IAVAT Fall Meeting in Neoga
· FCAE Staff Meeting Conference Calls
· Call with Jay Solomonson on the Teacher Attrition Research

· Meeting with ELS Candidate
· Okaw Valley Superintendent Meeting about 3 Circle Grant

Other Activities

· Attended the Ag Day Brunch at the Illinois State Fair

· Worked on Elite Agenda & Contacting Presenters

· Elite Registration Responses

· Worked with ag teachers from GCMS & Cerro Gordo on Curriculum updates

· Developed a video for the Elite Conference

· Worked with new teachers on beginning of the year plans and classroom resources

· Worked on developing a Remind.com calendar for teachers

· Research on NCAA requirements for BSAA Course

· Updating & adjusting the STAR ELITE/ GAST Tracking Document

· Updating database with new teachers and programs

· Completed the NASAE Annual Meeting Grant

· Developed and posted listserv messages
· Preparing Fall Meeting Agendas/ Following up after meetings
· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
Miles Traveled –921 miles
Commentary


August has been full of section meetings and preparation for the Elite Conference.  It was great getting to see everyone in District IV as they were preparing for the new school year.  I especially am enjoying working with the new teachers to the district.  It has been rewarding to be able to help them get settled into their new schools and get them the information that they need.  I was really thankful that some let me come and help decorate and set up their room, since that was always one of my favorite things to do as a teacher!  I am looking forward to having our Mentoring trip in September and see how things are going.  Elite Conference preparation has also been a major project this month.  I enjoyed creating the video to promote the conference and seeing interest from so many students.  I really appreciate Kathy Novotney, Kevin Daugherty and the rest of FCAE staff for helping me with the planning of this event!  It is coming up next month and will be a great chance for students to experience the rewards of being an agriculture teacher.
